
Welcome letter of 

Director of Department of Medicine 

Provision and Medical Equipment 

under MoH KR 

Kagazdiev N.M.   

 

Dear colleagues! 

Welcome to the 16th International Congress and Exhibition Forum “Healthcare Week in 

the Kyrgyz Republic”, the 16th International Specialized Exhibition of Healthcare MedExpo 

Kyrgyzstan and the 6th International Specialized Exhibition of Dentistry Dental-Expo Kyrgyzstan. 

The implementation of the state policy to provide the population and medical and 

preventive organizations of the republic with highly effective medicines, medical devices and 

medical equipment are the main priorities of the Department of Medicine Provision and Medical 

Equipment. At the same time, the department is working to attract investment and increase the 

economic potential of domestic producers at the international level. 

Traditionally, the Department acts as a partner of the International Congress and Exhibition 

Forum “Healthcare Week in the Kyrgyz Republic”. MedExpo Kyrgyzstan and Dental-Expo 

Kyrgyzstan expositions provide foreign and domestic companies with a unique chance to present 

advanced technologies and achievements, increase organization and brand awareness, as well as 

expand and strengthen partnerships with suppliers and dealers from around the world. 

I am confident that the holding of the Healthcare Week in the Kyrgyz Republic forum will 

contribute to solving the most important problems of medicine and dentistry, create qualitatively 

new opportunities for promoting innovative technologies, and also serve as a systematic 

development of business partnerships in healthcare. 

I sincerely wish the participants of the exhibitions fruitful work and good luck in the 

implementation of strategic tasks. 

 

Director of Department of Medicine Provision  

and Medical Equipment under MoH KR      Kagazdiev N.M.   


